
Odor Control Facilities at Sludge Concentration, Southwest Coarse Screen, Overhead Weir, and 

Post-Centrifuge Building, SWRP 
 

Project Number: 17-134-3M 

Service Area: Stickney 

Location: Stickney WRP 

Engineering Consultant: In-house design 

General Contractor:  To be determined 

Estimated Construction Cost: $15,000,000 

Contract Award Date: December 2018* 

Substantial Completion Date: September 2020* 

 
Project Description: Three biofilter facilities will be constructed, one for sludge concentration and overhead weir, one for the 

southwest coarse screen, and one for the post-centrifuge building. The facilities will include new biofilters, Heating, Ventilation, 

and Air Conditioning equipment, ductwork, and other ancillary equipment.  

Project Justification: This project will reduce the odor emissions that affect the District's neighbors and staff. The plant is 

located near a residential neighborhood.  

Project Status: The project is being designed. 

*Information shown is estimated. 

 


